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March 17, 2022 

Ashley Davies 

Riverbend Development  

455 2nd St SE, Suite 201 

Charlottesville VA 22902 

ashley@riverbenddev.com 

 

Re: ZMA202100015 Glenbrook Action Letter  

 

Dear Ms. Davies, 

 

The Albemarle County Planning Commission, at its meeting on March 15, 2022, recommended approval of the above-

noted by a vote of 7:0 for the reasons stated in the staff report.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above-noted action, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mariah Gleason 

Senior Planner II 

 

 

CC: Glenbrook LLC 

 PO Box 1467 

 Charlottesville VA 22902 
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